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April 5, 2017 

 

Dear IMO Partners, 

 

Our annual IMO Convention is coming up soon. This is our 40th annual IM O Convention. We are ready for 

another great convention this year. Joyce and I want to invite you to come as we have some great things to share 

with you! 

  

We have been through the fire this past year, and we are fighting fire with fire! Our theme is "REKINDLE THE 

FIRE", Jeremiah 32:17 “Ah Lord God, THERE NOTHING TO HARD FOR THEE.”  Satan tried his best to take 

me out this year with three serious superbug infections all at the same time and then with a relapse of a 

hematoma on my kidney. No matter what is thrown at us, there is nothing to hard for God. God has lit a fire in 

my soul, and we are armed and ready for battle.  I am happy to say that Joyce and I will be going back to Haiti in 

April for a few weeks. Yes, God still answers prayer !  

  

This year I have asked our speakers to speak about the ministry in Haiti and what God has done. God has raised 

an army of Pastors in Haiti and here in the United States to stand side by side with us. They believe that what 

God has spoken in secret will sweep in a great harvest of souls for the Kingdom of God. 

 

We are thankful for the invitation from Pastors Darrell and Bonnie Huffman to share this time together at New 

Life Church in Huntington, West Virginia. You will find this house of God filled with faith believing Christians 

grounded in the Word of God. An anointed worship team will lead us into the presence of God at each service. 

They have put together a team that works with the spirit of excellence for the Kingdom of God.  

  

Let's bind together. Come and listen and catch the vision of IMO. We want to see you then, June 12, 13, 14, 

2017.  This is the year of increase, an increase for the kingdom! You need to come be a part of this convention. 

This is a time for Faith Promises for the mission work in Haiti. Be in prayer about how God will have you give 

into this vision to see it come to completion. 

 

Joyce and I would love to see each of you. 

 

God bless you. 

 

 

John & Joyce Hanson  

  


